
PUBLIC NOTICE 
SACRAMENTO AREA FLOOD CONTROL AGENCY 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Thursday, June 15, 2023, at 3:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as 
is practicable the Sacramento Area Flood Control Agency (SAFCA) Board of Directors shall 
conduct a public hearing to adopt the Fiscal Year 2023-24 Recommended Budget. 

The public hearing will take place at the County of Sacramento Administration Building -700 H 
Street, Sacramento, CA.  95814, in the Board of Supervisors’ Chambers 
 
On Thursday, June 15, 2023, at 3:00 p.m. the Board of Directors will conduct a hearing to: 

• Hear Budget recommendations by the SAFCA Executive Director 
• Receive Public Comments 
• Deliberate and consider adoption of the Recommended Budget 

Any member of the general public may join the hearing and be heard regarding any item of the 
budget  Written comments may be submitted by email to the Clerk of the Board of Directors at 
SAFCABoardClerk@saccounty.gov, up to one hour prior to the meeting start. Proposals for 
revisions shall be submitted to SAFCABoardClerk@saccounty.gov before the close of business of 
the following day, June 16, 2023.  The Recommended Budget Hearing documents are available 
on SAFCA’s at Website at https://www.safca.org/about/finances. 
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